
Fulton Safety Committee report:  August 8, 2018 
(Submitted by Dave Delvoye.) 

 

Crime reports 

 

July 3  Between 4:15 and 6:15 p.m., an unknown suspect smashed the driver's side window of a vehicle 

which was parked at The Waters Senior Living, 3500 West 50
th
 St, and took a purse.  An officer noted that 

there appeared to be no surveillance cameras in the area. 

 

July 3  Between 4:15 and 6:15 p.m., an unknown suspect entered a vehicle which was parked at The Waters 

Senior Living, 3500 West 50
th
 St, and took a purse.  The driver of the vehicle had left a window partially 

opened and returned to find the window all the way down.  An officer noted that there appeared to be no 

surveillance cameras in the area. 

 

July 3  Between 8 p.m. and 8 a.m., there were three cars parked in front of a home on the 4800 block of 

Vincent.  An unknown suspect entered and rummaged through two of the cars, found a set of keys for the 

third car, and stole it. 

 

Note:  Police reports since July 14 are not yet available. 

 

The Fulton Safety Committee meets on Tuesday, August 28, at 7 p.m.  

at Lutheran Church of the Good Shepherd, 4801 France Ave. 

(Use the entrance from the parking lot on the south side of the building.) 

 
 


